
 
 
 

 
Dear Parents / Guardians,                               Friday 15th November 2019 

 

Firstly we would like to say how every proud we are of all our Reception children. They 

were so well behaved on our trip to Chester Zoo. Despite the weather it was a lovely day 

and we all enjoyed ourselves.  

 

What lovely ‘Autumn Treasures’ you found over the half term  The chil-

dren have really enjoyed sharing their treasure hunt stories and looking at 

what everyone has found. Over the next coming weeks we will be using 

the treasures for various activities in both the indoor and outdoor areas. 

 

This week we started listening to the songs we will be singing in our Christmas                    

performance ’A Wriggly Nativity’. These songs are quite catchy, we are sure you will be 

hearing them being sung at home soon.       

 

We are so proud of how well all children are doing with their reading 

and can see how they are applying their phonic knowledge and         

recognising weekly words.  Thank you for writing a comment in their 

‘Reading Record Book’. Comments are important as it signals to us that 

your child has read at home and also lets us know that your child is 

ready for their next book. 

  

A big thank you for your donations for Children In Need. The children enjoyed seeing each 

other dressed up and completing the activities taken place throughout the day.  

 

Enjoy the weekend.   

   

                      Reception Staff  

https://welliesontheschoolrun.com/2016/10/15/three-of-the-best-autumn-travel-destinations-for-families/autumn-treasure-hunt/

